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From: Leo Simons
Reply-To: Excalibur PMC
Subject: Excalibur PMC Board Report 

This is the march board report for the excalibur project.

no new committers.
no new PMC members.
no releases.
there has been some interaction with the Apache Jakarta Turbine project, users of avalon-framework, with the prospective of more co-operation 
happening in the future.
work has been started on "fortress-platform", an effort to make it easier to use our Fortress container.
most other activity has been maintainance work and bugfixing. 

best regards,

Leo Simons on behalf of the Excalibur PMC
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